
PEIRCE ISLAND COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES JAN. 6, 2015 

 
 
1.  ALL MEMBERS PRESENT AS WELL AS ERIC EBBY AND BRIAN GOETZ 
FROM THE DPW. 
 
2. DISCUSSED THE PETITION GIVEN TO THE TRAFFIC AND SAFTY COMM. 
ALSO WENT OVER OFF LEASH AREAS AND THE RULES THAT DOG 
OWNERS MUST FOLLOW. A DEAD END SIGN INSTEAD OF THE MANY 
SIGNS WAS PROPOSED AS WELL AS A CROSS WALK WITH PROPER 
SIGNAGE. 
 
3. VOTED NOT TO ACCEPT A PROPOSED SIGN BY THE DPW TO LEASH 
ALL DOGS WHEN LEAVING CARS AND CROSSING THE STREET. 
 
4. STEVEN MARISON AND RICHARD SMITH WERE ELECTED TO COCHAIR 
FOR ANOTHER YEAR. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 


